Hi Kristen and Monica!
It was a pleasure meeting with you last week.

As promised | am attaching a PDF where | summarize issues to be discussed in your next
Neighbors meeting.
Feel free to let me know if you need anything else from me.

More urgently we have the matter of trying to keep some of the spots that were newly
assigned on Lincoln Rd due to the Holiday Market.

The idea would be to get back the spots that were temporarily removed from the 400 and 500
blocks but ALSO keep the newly assigned ones in 700, 800 and 900 blocks.

This could easily be done by replacing several useless spots elsewhere, technically that way we
would not be ADDING spots just RELOCATING some that are not utilized now.

These are some of the spots that are never used currently:

Washington Ave: W Art 1, W Art2, W Art3, W Art4. Terrible location. Windtunnel spots, little
foot traffic.

BW Art 13 and BW Art 16 There are already 4 other spots in this area. It can get too congested
due to the planted circle in the middle and speeding bikes. There is also a lot of construction
here right now.

The Spots we would like to keep are:

LR Artl6,17, 18, 19, 20 and 21.

Kristen, you said that you may be able to do this quickly for us, | am hoping that is possible so
we can have it in place for the next lottery coming up in March. We did lose 1 to 2 spots on
Lincoln in the past so perhaps just swapping the 4 terrible spots on Washington Ave would be
enough.



